
Questions may be directed to:
Brandi Goss, Environmental Scientist
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection
Brandi.Goss@bof.ca.gov
(916) 215-4947

Please RSVP by Friday, August 30th at 
5:00PM by sending an email to: 

Brandi.Goss@bof.ca.gov

California is facing unprecedented fires – how can we respond?
In today’s fire regime, we need a diverse toolbox to respond effectively

and manage the land to prevent catastrophic wildfire.

The Range Management Advisory Committee, an advisory body to the
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection, is hosting a workshop

to discuss the historic and sustainable practice of livestock grazing 
as a fuel reduction tool. We would be honored to have your attendance
at this workshop so that we may all work toward making California safer.

When: September 16th, 2019 at 7:45AM – 5:00PM
Where: Natural Resources Building

1416 9th Street
Sacramento, CA 95442

With a special introduction by Jennifer Montgomery, __________
For Governor Newsom’s Administration
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